
Email to parents 

Email – Year 6 SATs Booster Sessions

Dear Parent/Carer

Please see as follows information regarding the Year 6 SATs booster sessions;

Tuesday
8am SATs Booster Writing sessions – these will continue until further notice however, there will be no booster on Tuesday 13 May 
due to SATs breakfast
3.10pm SATs Bootcamp Club – the last session is today Tuesday 6 May

Wednesday
8am SATs Booster Writing sessions – these will continue until further notice, however, there will be no booster on Wednesday 14 
May due to SATs breakfast

Thursday
8am SATs Booster Reading sessions – the last session is Thursday 8 May

Kind regards
The Year 6 Team


	Slide 1

